
On Mon, Jun 23, 2025, 4:19 PM Layne Parker <superhero17@hotmail.com> wrote: 

Based on the numerous concerns I’ve heard from multiple neighbors I don’t believe this 
project should progress as proposed.  

 

I will not grant permission for my property to be crossed to dig the ditch as proposed. If the 
City comes up with a new plan more conducive with the concerns of the neighbors I will 
reconsider. 

 

Regards,  

 

Layne Toshua Parker   

907-209-0305 

 

 

Sent in a hurry from my iPhone 
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